
This email is being sent to all on the Biggin Hill Airport Reunion Database 
 
It is my sad duty to pass on the news that Eric Hill (long term Biggin Hill'ite from the 
early days) passed away on Saturday 4th December 1999 aged 75. Eric and his 
wife, Alice, who both attended the 1998 Bump Reunion, had been ill since July and 
his condition latterly progressed to acute leukaemia. His son, Victor, said he was 
functioning with his customary energy until his last week before succumbing to his 
condition on Saturday. 
 
For anyone who knew Eric and who may wish to get in touch with the family, please 
feel free to contact me for an address to write to. I will advise any interested parties 
of funeral arrangements if I am advised of them by the family. 
 
John Willis 
For the Biggin Hill Airport Database 
 
PS. As not all ex Biggin Hill'ites have email facilities (and we are unable to send this 
notice out by post as well), I would appreciate if you could pass this message to 
anyone that you know will have known Eric. 


